

The Arc of Chemung-Schuyler

711 Sullivan Street, Elmira, NY 14901 203 12th Street, Watkins Glen, NY 14891

T (607) 734-6151 | (607) 535-6934 F (607) 734-2943 www.arcofcs.org

Sean Eagen, Chief Executive Officer

Achieve with us.

December 16, 2020

## Dear Families/Guardians:

As I had previously communicated, Governor Cuomo recently announced that individuals living in residential homes and the staff who support them will be included in the initial phase of New York's **COVID-19 Vaccine Distribution Plan.** Vaccines are expected to begin arriving in NYS on or around December 21<sup>st</sup>.

I highly encourage each person we support to be vaccinated! Please remember, if your loved one is not vaccinated during the initial phase of NY's Distribution Plan, he or she may need to wait until the vaccine becomes available to the general public.

Included with this message is a COVID-19 Immunization Screening and Consent Form, along with a fact sheet about the vaccination. I ask that you contact your Primary Care Physician with any personal questions you may have for your loved one. \*Note: the consent form is required for your loved one to receive this vaccination.

Any questions can be directed to the nurse at your loved one's residence:

Sincerely,

Sean Eagen

Chief Executive Officer (607) 734-6151 ext. 111